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July 2022 

 

Re. Low Cost Meals for Children Scheme 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Asda has announced that between 25th July – 3rd September, all children under 16 

can eat a hot or cold meal for £1 in their cafes.  

This offer is available daily, nationwide, with no minimum adult spend and is to help 

parents and carers with the cost of living crisis during the summer holidays.  

Please see the list below of other businesses offering similar discounts:  
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If you require any support during the summer holidays, please contact the school 

office as soon as possible.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Claire Shepherd 

Head teacher  


